
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF STUDENT GRANT COMPETITION FOR 2025 

 

The Rector of TBU in Zlín hereby announces the student grant competition to be held in 

2025. 

The student grant competition aims to support projects implemented by Ph.D. and Master’s 

students and funded from resources intended for specific university research. 

The competition adheres to rules included in the Rector’s Directive No. SR/30/2024 posted 

on the Official Board of TBU in Zlín. 

 

Competition announcement date:  

30th September 2024 

Application submission deadline: 

12noon on 29th October 2024 

Start of project implementation: 

1st January 2025 

Projects shall be submitted through the IGA application in the OBD system 

(http://obd.utb.cz). 

 

Prof. Mgr. Milan Adámek,Ph.D., m.p.  

Rector of TBU in Zlín 

In Zlín on 27th September 2024 


